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Sent: 15 April 2019 12:46
To: DC Support
Subject: Planning app consultation - 19/00446/F

This development is situated near the centre of the Heyford Park amid both newly developing neighbourhoods and the more established housing in the same vicinity.  Therefore a public art project which engage both existing and new communities and enable them to celebrate and/or investigate local identity and/or local issues  will support social development , cohesion and well-being post occupation would be beneficial.
A sum of £12, 768 would be considered appropriate based on £200 per dwelling plus a percentage for management and maintenance costs.   There is also scope to develop temporary public art in the form of events which bring residents together and boost community spirit whilst increasing their awareness and understanding of the immediate area.


Tara Murtagh-Stewart
Community Development Partner – Arts
Community Services
DD: 01295 221701
Email: Tara.Murtagh-Stewart@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

South Northamptonshire Council, The Forum, Moat Lane, Towcester NN12 6AD www.southnorthants.gov.uk www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil  Twitter: @SNorthantsC


Please note my working hours are Monday, Wednesday and Friday  9am– 3pm
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